
 

 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

UPDATE: LABUAN FSA OFFICE PREMISES TO REMAIN CLOSED UNTIL 

FURTHER NOTICE 

 

Labuan FSA wishes to inform that its office premises in Labuan and Kuala Lumpur will 

remain closed to the public effective from 29 June 2021 until further notice. Following 

the upliftment of the Extended Movement Control Order (EMCO) and implementation 

of the Phase 1 National Recovery Plan on 29 June 2021, the safety and health of its 

employees and stakeholders remains a high priority and Labuan FSA will continue to 

implement initiatives aimed at easing the infection curve and break the infection chain 

of COVID-19. During this period of office closure, the operations of Labuan FSA will 

remain accessible within the normal working hours.   

 

We also wish to inform that the Main Office Block and Block 4 Office Tower of Financial 

Park Complex will be reopened with effect from 29 June 2021. Labuan Financial 

Institutions (FIs) that fall under the “Essential Service” category are allowed to resume 

their business operations in the Financial Park Complex. FIs are advised to fully 

adhere to the Standard Operating Procedures (SOP) as announced by the 

Government and to comply with the conditions set by Financial Park (Labuan) Sdn 

Bhd when accessing the building. Labuan FIs are also strongly advised to sanitise and 

disinfect your respective office premises to ensure the safety and health of the 

employees at workplace. 

 

We strongly encourage the use of online technology to facilitate communication and 

submissions to Labuan FSA during the period of our office closure. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Labuan Financial Services Authority 

28 June 2021 

 __________________________________________________________________ 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

  

Corporate Communication Unit  

Tel: 087- 591 200/ 215, Fax: 087- 428 200  

E-mail: communication@labuanfsa.gov.my 

Website:  www.labuanfsa.gov.my  

mailto:communication@labuanfsa.gov.my
http://www.labuanfsa.gov.my/

